UNITED NATIONS DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME

NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION

REFERENCE: 3890 RSC 2015 - LONG TERM AGREEMENT FOR THE PROVISION OF INTERNET SERVICES”

Date: OCTOBER 8, 2015

Dear Sir/Madam:

We notify all interested bidders that we are cancelling the above referenced bid. This competitive
process will be re-tendered.

Sincerely,

PROCUREMENT UNIT
UNDP RSC LAC
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